
                             

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       
6th December 2019    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 
Reception Nativity 

Class 1 performed their version of the nativity earlier this week! Well done to all the children 

who performed twice to a packed audience on both occasions. Thank you to all who supported 

the children and feel sure it was enjoyed by all. 

 

 
Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to everyone for their support of the above event, both for your attendance and 

kind donations! This was a very successful afternoon raising the fantastic sum of £1122.50 

and was greatly enjoyed by everyone. We are extremely lucky to have a parent from the past 

involved with FOSS who has made an application through her workplace, Barclay’s Bank for 

match funding. Everyone is extremely grateful to the above bank for this support. 

 

 
 

Feet beat 

Well done to the dance group who took part in the competition at Richard Lander  

yesterday and came third! Well done to our group who put together their own dance routine 

and competed against others who had their own adult dance instructors. Congratulations, 

great achievement! 

 

 

 
Dodgeball 

The last session for the above, due to cancellation this week, will be held on Tuesday 10th 

December. 

 



 
Swimming Gala 

This will be held on Thursday 12th December at Truro leisure centre. Parents can arrive from 

1.30 for commencement of gala at 1.45pm. Parents please register your car at the main 

reception as there is a new parking system and parking fines are enforced! Parental support 

for the children will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

     
Carol Service 

This will be held at Kenwyn Church for children in Class 3,4&5 at 6pm on Tuesday 17th 

December. All are welcome to attend this Christmas Carol Service. 

 

 
Tickets  

Tickets for Class 2’s performance on Wednesday 11th December are on sale before and after 

school from the office. £1 per ticket. 

 

 
Christmas Party 

More details to follow early next week. 

 

REMINDERS 
Thursday 19th Sept-12th Dec                   Swimming Y2,3,4, 

Wednesday 11th December                      Class 2 Christmas Performance 2.30pm&5pm 

Tuesday 17th December                           Carol Service Kenwyn Church 6pm KS2 

Wednesday 18th December                      Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 19th December                         Break up for Christmas                            

 

                                     

Spring Term 2020 

Monday 6th January                               First day of Term 

Friday 14th February                              Non Pupil Day 

Monday 17th 21st February                      Half Term 

Friday 27th March                                  Break Up for Easter 

 

 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 14th April                               First Day of Term 

Friday 8th May                        May Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May                                 Half Term Week 



Monday 1st June                                  Inset Day 

Wednesday 22nd July                          Last day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

Thursday 23rd July                             School Closed to Pupils 

 

 


